
  

  

 

 

 
Hamilton Twp. looks into cost of developing park 

It would be on more than 200 acres off Stubbs Mill Road. 

By Danyrae Lockwood 

Staff Writer 

Thursday, February 21, 2008 

Hamilton Twp. trustees authorized Community Development Director Gary Boeres earlier this month to 
continue looking into the cost of developing a park, off Stubbs Mill Road. 

"If we're going to look at it further, then I think people should know what we're doing," Trustee Gene 
Duvelius said. 

In December, a small committee interviewed three companies based on their qualifications and chose 
CDS Associates as their first pick. Now the township is moving forward to have a scope of services 
created for improvements and a master plan. 

"We're just going to talk to CDS, but if their fee or the services are too much, then we can go to the 
second firm," Boeres said. 

This is the first step in developing the park that would sit on more than 200 acres. However, nothing 
firm has been decided. Besides the possibility of having a fishing lake, trustees previously said amenities 
ranging from a camping area and miniature golf to a banquet facility and ball diamonds could be 
additions researched for the future. 

Contact this reporter at (513) 696-4545 or dlockwood@coxohio.com. 
 
 
 
Find this article at:  
http://www.western-star.com/n/content/oh/story/news/local/2008/02/20/pjl022108park.html 
 

 Check the box to include the list of links referenced in the article.  
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